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23 September, 2019 

 

SHARED LUNCH AND MOVIE  

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

I am super proud of Room 11 for how hard they have worked in class, and how well they have bonded this                      
term, and I would like to celebrate that with a shared lunch and movie morning. This will take place on                    
Friday 27 September​, the last day of Term 3. All I ask is if you could please send a plate of kai as a                        
contribution.  

The movie I would like to play for them is called 'The Mighty Ducks' (Disney, 1992). The Mighty Ducks is                    
about a former hockey player, turned lawyer, who is sentenced to community service coaching a pee-wee                
hockey team. It tells the story of an under-dog sports team and their rise from the bottom. It was a favourite                     
of mine from my own childhood. This movie is rated PG. If you would prefer your child doesn't watch this,                    
please contact me via email - janelle.reid@titahibay.school.nz. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Janelle Reid 
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